From: Andrea Horbinski

Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2022 4:43 PM

To: MTC-ABAG Info <info@bayareametro.gov>

Subject: Comment on Agenda Item 14B

External Email

Dear MTC,

I want to thank you for your support for SB917 thus far, including the process to improve it with sensible amendments that will enable the region to make practical and appreciable progress towards truly seamless transit. As a transit rider who doesn't own a car and who is extremely concerned about accelerating climate change, I know that integrated and affordable fares are important for existing transit riders like me, and that things like connected service and wayfinding will improve not only my experience (even after 12 years, I still could use more signage in a lot of stations) but also grow ridership beyond existing levels. Thank you for staying the course on this path to improve transit for the whole region, and please keep up the good work on SB917 and related initiatives in the future.

sincerely,

Andrea Horbinski, PhD